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PUBLIC NOTICE

DATE: October 23, 2020

NOTICE:

The Board of Directors of the Central Oregon Irrigation District will
hold their General Board Meeting on Tuesday, November 10, 2020 at
9:00 A.M. Due to COVID-19 this meeting will be conducted via
conference call. If you would like to participate in the meeting, the call-
in number is: 1 669 900 6833, the Meeting ID is: 896 8427 0490. The
agenda for this meeting will be posted on the District’s website,
www.coid.org, by the Friday prior to that meeting.
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